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Date:  April 13, 2023 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  David Aranda, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  Discussion and approval of a contract between Kensington Community Council and 
Kensington Police Protection Community Services District 

 

Recommendation 

It is hoped that an agreement can be reached between the KCC and KPPCSD in regard to a new 
contract between both parties.  Director Hacaj will update the board verbally in regard to the 
pertinent information that developed at the KCC meeting Monday night.    

Background 

Director Hacaj has worked very hard with legal counsel and two KCC Board Members in obtaining a 
long overdue current, well written contract between the two entities in regard to park assets and the 
KCC usage of those assets for the wonderful programs they provide. 

Hopefully, a draft contract will be sent to the Board and made available to the public no later than 
Wednesday morning.  It is still undergoing some revisions and discussions with the KCC having their 
board meeting Monday, April 13, 2023. 

 


